
 
 
Hello fellow pet owners and neighbors,  
 
To keep you up to date in our response to the Covid-19 pandemic, we are making the following 
adjustments to try our best to meet both our staff and customer’s needs. 
 
Effective starting March 25st,  
 
We will be Open for Business in our Eliot store only, from 11-5 every day except Sundays and 
Wednesdays until we just can’t be anymore.  
 

*Orders will be Call Ahead at 207-703-2155 or Eliot Store Pickup Only. No customers will be 
allowed into the store* 

- We will accept orders of up to 10 items.  
- We ask that our employees and customers are all given 6 feet of spacing at all times for 
everyone’s safety.  
- Any other questions can be answered by calling in. We look forward to taking care of your 
pet’s needs!  
 
* These changes will remain in effect until they are either no longer necessary, or more stringent 

government restrictions go into place. Either way we will let you know.  
 
- BE SAFE EVERYONE!  
 
 
 
Here are a few things to remember:  
 
-We still offer free local delivery (yes, just like those GIANT corporations, only with a LOCAL 
PERSON delivering. For Eliot, you can order online at www.mainepetsupply.com. For either 
store, feel free to call and we will get your order, then call you back and take payment and set 
up a delivery day. Eliot 207-703-2155 or Wells 207-360-0005.  
 
-We will be more than happy to take your phone or Online for pickup order and bring your order 
outside for curbside pickup.  
 
-We are constantly disinfecting the touch points in our store (carts/hand baskets, doors, 
keypads, etc) to provide a safe shopping environment. Finally, we know you have a lot of 



shopping choices out there. Several of them are giant corporations who will undoubtedly still be 
there after this all blows over. We are a small independent company, trying to do our best to 
take care of our customers’ pet needs. We hope to be here after this all blows over, and your 
support will make the difference. We are here for you, we hope you will continue to be there for 
us 


